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88 Harcourt St,
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19/10/2018

Dear Sir or Madam,

I wish to express my sincere interest in applying for a position on your Trainee Solicitor Programee.

As you will see from my attached CV and application, I am a graduate of Law and Political Science
from Trinity College Dublin for which I attained a First Class Honours degree, I am awaiting the
results of my final set of FE-1 exams, and I am currently working as an intern in Ronan Daly
Jermyn’s Dublin Office.

I have chosen to pursue a career as a solicitor and I am looking to begin this journey with Byrne
Wallace for several reasons. First, I am seeking a career that both involves problem solving and
working closely with people. I feel a career in law combines both aspects nicely as a solicitor must
identify issues and resolutions, and apply the resolution in a manner which best suits the specific
needs of their client. Second, I want to work in a dynamic environment which has collaboration
at its heart. I believe a career in law would provide such an environment and in particular I am
informed that Byrne Wallace embodies this culture. Third, the practice of combining legal expertise
with a depth of knowledge in another specific area interests me greatly as it would allow one to
become a trusted adviser and consultant for their clients in their chosen field. I am keen to discover
what area my career will take me into.

I strongly believe I possess the technical and interpersonal skills to make me a perfectly suited
candidate for this role. I am tenacious, a team-player, keen to succeed, a fast learner, and up to
challenge. Further, I am familiar with and comfortable in the commercial law firm environment,
understanding the work required by and involved in the role of a solicitor, and confident in my
abilities to achieve success in this environment.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to attend for
interview and hope to hear from you soon in this regard.

Kind regards,

Maeve Lowry


